
 

March 11, 2022 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 

We need to implement a price increase to absorb continued daily price increases in raw 

materials, shipping costs, and increased labor costs associated with inflationary pricing 

pressures.  Since the beginning of the year, we’ve had at least one price increase if not multiple 

price increases from our suppliers.      

For those customers purchasing out of our Ohio operating facility, a change in multiplier will 

represent an approximate 7% - 8% price increase.  This pricing change will be effective with all 

orders placed on or after Saturday, April 2, 2022. Some additional features and options will see  

additional price adjustments beyond this percentage increase due to rapid acceleration in their 

costs. 

We remain committed to our customers and providing you with relevant product offerings and 

servicing your business. Everyone at Vinylmax thanks you for your business, our partnership, 

and allowing us to serve your product needs over the years.   

 
Sincerely: 
 

 
 
Scott Jeffreys 
Director of Sales, Vinylmax Windows 


